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FT. SCOTT FUNDING 
COMMERCE DEPT. AWARDS DOLE-BACKED GRANT 

FOR FT. SCOTT INDUSTRIAL PARK 

WASHINGTON - Senator Bob Dole announced today that the Economic 
Development Administration of the Department of Commerce has 
approved a grant of $312,600 for the city of Fort Scott. The 
funds will provide improvements to serve the expanded Fort Scott 
Industrial Park. 

" I am pleased EDA has approved this grant. 
that Fort Scott is making to its industrial park 
way for new companies to locate with the promise 
job creation," said Dole. "This is an important 
economic growth of Southeast Kansas." 
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